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June 23, 2014

Mayor Bill Bogaard and Members of City Council
City of Pasadena

100 N. Garfield Avenue

Pasadena, CA 91109

Las Encinas Hospital (2900 E. Del Mar Blvd.)

Dear Mayor Bogaard and Honorable Council Members,

Regarding the new psychiatric hospital facility proposed at the historic Las Encinas hospital
campus, Pasadena Heritage has attended several Design Commission hearings where the
project was reviewed, and we supported the Design Commission's decisions to continue the
matter until the design responds to their direction.

We understand that the newest design approach is more responsive to the Commission’s
guidance and urge the Council to send the matter back to the Design Commission for further

review.

Thank you for your consideration of the matter.

Sincerely,
7y /
Jegse Lattig

Preservation Director
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